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22nd February 2017 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of two upcoming literacy events for next week. 
 
Reading Parent Workshop 
Tuesday 28th February, 6.00 – 7.00pm 
 
We will be providing an overview of the Accelerated Reader 
scheme that we are using in school, giving you an opportunity to 
try it out and ask any questions you may have.  We will also be 
discussing how best to support your child at home with reading, 
hopefully giving you some helpful tips. 
 
 
World Book Day 
Thursday 2nd March 
 
To celebrate World Book Day, we would like each child to bring in 
their favourite book to read and share with their peers.   
 
Please note that as we came to school in book themed fancy dress 
for our book week earlier this year, it will NOT be a fancy dress 
day again. 
 
 
 
The children at Northmead have collectively already read over 30 million 
words this year, so thank you for all of your support with reading.  We 
hope to at least double this total by the end of the year! 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we hope to see you on 
Tuesday. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Helgadottir 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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